
After careful consideration and in response 
to changing circumstances, 

we have made the decision to no longer 
include pizzas in our selection.

This transition is part of our commitment
 to refining our offerings and focusing on

delivering an exceptional culinary experience 
to our customers through other exciting 

dining options on our menu.

We want to express our gratitude for the positive
response we've received with regards to these

changes and we thank and appreciate 
your on going support, GRAZIE!

OPEN FRIDAY AND SATURDAY
OTHER NIGHTS, GROUP BOOKINGS AND FUNCTIONS ON REQUEST

Colle Rosso Ristorante Italiano 
191 Musgrave Road, Red Hill

info@collerosso.com.au
Ph. 3369 7417

CELEBRATING 10 YEARS 2012 - 2022 


